
 
 

You’ve been given access to The New York Times 

(28 January 2022) 
 

Dear Staff Members and Students,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



https://tinyurl.com/yk2d53vm 

 

For any enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact us via Live Chat at UTAR 

Library website or email to library@utar.edu.my. 

 

Thank you 

 

Regards, 

 

UTAR Library 

(Updated on 28 January 2022) 
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